2024-03-05 CC AGENDA PACKET PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS RELATED TO ITEM D9 - PLUNGE #6

From: Margie Randall <margemaple@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 4:06 PM

To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: The Plunge

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

I am writing to tell you we would like you to vote to move forward with the current plans for the plunge and for it to remain a community pool.

We have been out of town and just now reading/hearing all kinds of things about changes. We hope you will consider moving forward with the existing plans so El Segundo can again have the plunge back.

Thank you, Margie & Mike Randall 513 W Maple Ave El Segundo From: 3105289604@mms.att.net <3105289604@mms.att.net>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 4:44 PM

To: *ALL CITY CLERKS <ALLCITYCLERKS@elsegundo.org>

Subject:

Just read an email stating the El Segundo city Council is going to vote tomorrow on the proposed renovation of the El Segundo plunge.

The email stated that some 300 people had signed a petition to save the plunge.

Our plunge is a community treasure and the renovation should be approved so that hundreds of students and residence will be able to benefit from this facility.

My family personally benefited directly by being able to use this facility. When my wife has suffered his severe stroke, she and many other seniors were able to participate in the water aerobics program which help with her rehabilitation of drummers have become Lifeguards due to their training in this program .

Although I will not be able to attend this Council session, as a member of bureau, first water polo team in 1946, I urge a yes, vote from the council and will pledge \$1000 towards the project.

Well, Puffer

Superintendent of schools New York City retired